From: Mike Pazdon

To: Karen Edwards
Subject: Mill Plaza development
Date: Monday, May 10, 2021 12:22:35 PM

.Karen, Please submit as input to the planning board on the Mill Plaza development plan.

I note that our planner had the correct assessment from the beginning and had a right to express it; but
was taken out before the fight began. More than half of the main street accommodates students and
UNH. | have nothing against UNH or students, they are a fact of our town, but the central plaza should be
focused on the more permanent resident’s needs and a people friendly area.

Large rental properties are commercial and need to be moved out of the central compact area. One of
the tenants of zoning is safety, crowding is contrary to this fundamental requirement. Mike
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